
 

 
 

ANEVAR Conference, 12 December 2009, Sinaia (Romania) 
 

A presentation of interim results of IMMOVALUE project was held on 12th December 
2009, during the annual meeting of Romanian valuation companies. The audience, formed by 200 
members of ANEVAR (Romanian National Association of Valuers),  was highly interested on the 
50 min. presentation of the project, made by Prof. Daniela Popescu from Technical University “ Gh. 
Asachi” Iasi”. 

Furthermore a survey was distributed and most of the valuers expressed their interest 
regarding the importance and relevance of energy-efficiency/sustainability aspects within property 
valuation practice.  

 
 

 


